TWITTER: @UNISDIRECT INSTAGRAM: @UNISDIRECT
FACEBOOK: UKRAINIAN NATIONAL INFORMATION SERVICE (UNIS)

July 14, 2021

Dear Friends of Ukraine,

In early June 2021, prior to the Geneva meeting with Vladimir Putin, President Biden spoke with Ukraine's President Zelensky to reassure him about U.S. support for Ukraine. The readout of the phone call (full text below) clearly indicated that President Biden has invited President Zelensky to Washington to discuss pertinent issues.

President Joseph R. Biden, Jr. spoke today with President Volodymyr Zelenskyy of Ukraine. The leaders discussed our strategic partnership in support of President Zelenskyy's plan to tackle corruption and implement a reform agenda, based on our shared democratic values and Ukraine's Euro-Atlantic aspirations, that delivers justice, security, and prosperity to the people of Ukraine. President Biden affirmed the United States' unwavering commitment to Ukraine's sovereignty and territorial integrity in the face of ongoing Russian aggression in Donbas and Crimea. The leaders also discussed the need for close cooperation on energy security and the fight against COVID-19, including U.S. plans to provide 900,000 vaccine doses to help Ukraine address the pandemic. President Biden invited President Zelenskyy to visit Washington later this summer.

As a date has not yet been firmly established, the Ukrainian National Information Service (UNIS) urges you to contact your elected officials (Senators and Representatives) and request they reach out to the White House to confirm a date for President Zelensky's visit while Congress is still in session. The House of Representatives is tentatively scheduled to begin their August recess on July 30th, while the Senate a week late – on August 6th.

Below (and attached) please find an Action Item for your convenience. Your communication with your elected officials will denote the importance and urgency of President Zelensky's visit to Washington, DC.

Should you have any questions or comments, please contact the Ukrainian National Information Service (UNIS) at: unis.sawkiw@gmail.com.

Michael Sawkiw, Jr.

Director - Ukrainian National Information Service (Washington Bureau - Ukrainian Congress Committee of America)

PRESIDENT ZELENSKY TO WASHINGTON

Contact you elected officials:

Seek support for President Zelensky's visit while Congress is in session

Promote

U.S.-Ukraine Strategic Partnership

Contact Congress

House: www.house.gov Senate: www.senate.gov

Seek Support

Request elected officials contact the White House to schedule Pres. Zelensky's visit to Washington while Congress is in session!

It's time to take action!

You can make a difference in advancing U.S.-Ukraine relations.

Ukrainian Congress Committee of America | UCCA 203 Second Avenue | New York, NY 10003 Ukrainian National Information Service | UNIS 311 Massachusetts Avenue, NE | Washington, DC 20002







